
  

 
 
 
 
 

Route 29 & Route 703  
(Tightsqueeze Rd./Fairview Rd.)  

Pittsylvania County 
Alternative Intersection 

Improvement Project 
Public Information Meeting 

 
Thursday, September 21, 2023, 4 – 6 p.m. 

Chatham High School 
100 Chatham Cavalier Circle 

Chatham, VA 24531 
 
Come see the proposed alternative improvements to the 
intersection of Route 29 and Route 703 (Tight Squeeze 
Rd./Fairview Rd.) that starts approximately 0.048 mile east of the 
intersection of Route 29 and Fairview Rd. and 0.066 mile west of 
the intersection of Route 29 and Tightsqueeze Rd. in Pittsylvania 
County. 
  
The purpose of this information meeting is to present an 
alternative to the rejected RCUT design that will still improve 
safety and operational efficiency at the intersection. The meeting 
will be held in an “open house” format and team members will be 
present to answer questions. No formal presentation will be 
given.   
 
Give your written or oral comments at the meeting or submit 
them by October 2, 2023 to Amanda Cox, DBIA, Project 
Manager, Virginia Department of Transportation, 4219 Campbell 
Avenue, Lynchburg, VA 24501-4801. You may also email your 
comments to Amanda.Cox@VDOT.Virginia.gov. Please 
reference “Tightsqueeze Alternative” in the subject line. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of  
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need special assistance for 
persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact 
Amanda Cox at 434-856-8366, 1-800-367-7623, TTY/TDD 711. 


